
 

 
 
 
From: Elizabeth Rosenthal <erosenthal@lafchicago.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Verdict  
Date: November 5, 2015 at 7:12:34 AM CST 
To: Alexandra Rudolph <alexandra@rudolphtrialconsulting.com> 
Cc: Eli Wade-Scott <ewadescott@lafchicago.org> 
 
Dear Alexandra: 
 
Thank you for your help on framing and voir dire. It was invaluable. I even said "follow the paper trail" during 
closing! Eli would probably tell you I shouted it.  
 
We also picked a really interestingly diverse jury and your advice and voir dire questions helped me feel more 
comfortable with the process (though I still hate it!). 
 
I am so grateful that you were willing to provide this pro bono assistance; LAF could never afford this kind of 
service for our clients otherwise.  
 
Talk to you soon.  
 
Lizzie 

Elizabeth Rosenthal | Supervisory Attorney 
Housing Practice Group 
Phone: 312.347.8368 | Fax: 312.612.1468 
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